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CHCA Facility Announcement – FAQs 
	
What’s	the	big	news?	
Kings	Hammer	has	formed	an	exclusive,	multi-year	partnership	with	Cincinnati	Hills	
Christian	Academy	(CHCA),	securing	long-term	access	to	their	premier	athletic	facilities.	

Why	is	this	partnership	important?	
This	move	gives	Kings	Hammer	a	centralized,	high-performance	training	hub	in	Greater	
Cincinnati.	It	enhances	field	access,	balances	regional	coverage,	and	reflects	our	long-term	
growth	strategy.	

Where	is	the	new	location?	
The	CHCA	athletic	campus	is	located	at	and	around	11300–11312	Snider	Rd	in	Cincinnati.	It	
includes	the	Christopher	D.	Lindner	Family	Stadium	Complex,	Robert	Gardner	Baseball	
Stadium,	Lady	Eagles	Softball	Field,	and	the	Robert	D.	and	Richard	E.	Lindner	Athletic	Field	
—	all	within	a	quarter	mile	of	one	another.	

What	makes	CHCA’s	facility	stand	out?	
The	CHCA	athletic	campus	offers	stadium	turf,	lighting,	and	elite	amenities.	It’s	a	best-in-
class	complex	that	supports	high-level	development	for	youth	athletes.	

How	will	CHCA	be	used?	
The	CHCA	athletic	campus	will	serve	as	a	geographically	assigned	training	option	for	teams	
with	rosters	concentrated	near	the	campus.	Beginning	Fall	2025,	teams	will	be	assigned	to	
CHCA	only	if	it	offers	a	geographic	advantage.	This	is	not	a	blanket	reassignment—	it’s	
about	matching	each	team	to	the	most	convenient	and	competitive	environment.	
	
When	will	training	at	CHCA	begin?	
Teams	will	begin	training	at	CHCA	starting	in	Fall	2025.	Specific	assignments	and	schedules	
will	be	shared	with	families	as	the	season	approaches.	

Why	are	we	making	this	move?	
To	secure	long-term	access	to	top-tier	facilities,	improve	regional	balance,	and	increase	
value	and	opportunity	for	all	Kings	Hammer	families.	
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How	will	training	locations	be	decided?	
Training	locations	will	be	assigned	based	on	each	team’s	geographic	makeup.	CHCA	is	being	
added	to	better	serve	centrally	located	teams	—	especially	those	with	rosters	near	the	
CHCA	area.	Teams	with	players	primarily	from	Northern	Kentucky	or	the	Warren	County	
region	will	continue	training	at	their	current	locations.	

Is	my	team	moving	to	CHCA?	
Only	if	it	makes	sense	geographically.	If	your	team	is	mostly	made	up	of	players	who	live	
near	CHCA,	training	may	shift	there.	Otherwise,	teams	will	continue	to	train	at	the	most	
convenient	location	based	on	their	roster	—	such	as	Town	&	Country	or	Warren	County	
Sports	Park.	

What	about	teams	in	Northern	Kentucky?	
Teams	with	primarily	Northern	Kentucky-based	players	will	remain	in	Northern	Kentucky.	
CHCA	is	not	replacing	current	training	sites	—	it	complements	them	to	better	serve	
centrally	located	teams	within	Greater	Cincinnati.	
	
Will	teams	currently	training	at	Warren	County	still	stay	there?	
Yes.	Teams	with	rosters	concentrated	in	the	northern	part	of	Greater	Cincinnati	will	
continue	training	at	Warren	County	Sports	Park.	CHCA	is	being	added	to	serve	teams	in	the	
middle	of	our	footprint	—	not	to	replace	or	relocate	existing	programs	that	are	well-placed.	
	
Will	team	schedules	or	days	change?	
No	significant	changes	are	expected.	Team	schedules	will	be	communicated	closer	to	the	
season,	and	families	will	be	notified	if	adjustments	are	needed.	

Where	can	I	find	more	information?	
Visit:	https://kingshammer.com/cincinnati/field-locations/chca	
Follow:	@kingshammersc	on	Instagram	and	Facebook	

	


